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Our goal this semester is to come back better than ever. We,
along with the Loyola community, were strongly affected by
Covid 19. Our goals are to have the best Derby Days as
possible and raise money for The Huntsman Cancer Institute.
As a chapter, We also would like to focus on celebrating our
10th year on Loyola’s campus. We hope to involve our Alumni
in this process and look forward to celebrating it next
semester in April. We also are looking forward to the return of
Rush and working with Loyola’s Inter-Fraternity Council to
continue to excel on Campus.
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"I AM
THOROUGHLY
LOOKING
FORWARD TO
THIS
SEMESTER" -
MICHAEL
ESSON,
CONSUL 

CONSUL UPDATE
Michael Esson '21

Hello brothers. It's good to be back. I am
looking forward to beginning a new semester
and appreciate Loyola for letting us operate in
person again. We are looking forward to
bringing back Chapter, On-Campus
Recruitment events, and our Philanthropy in
Derby Days. Our goal is to bring these events
back as safely as possible, meet Loyola’s
Covid guidelines, and make sure that our
Chapter operates in a way that mimics the
success of previous years. I am most excited
to introduce our newest brothers to Chapter,
Derby Days, and to see each of them excel. I
am thoroughly looking forward to this
semester. 



"I AM EXCITED
TO SEE THE
SAME ENERGY
FROM THE
SORORITIES
AND
BROTHERS..."
- ANDREW
TAVARES, PRO
CONSUL

PRO CONSUL UPDATE
Andrew Tavares 22'

Brothers, it is a pleasure to be back. My goals
for this semester are to try to run the chapter
with the success that we had pre-covid for so
many years. I am most excited for the return of
Derby days after almost two years without it on
Campus. Our goal is to keep everyone as safe
as possible, have fun, and raise as much money
to help those that need it. I am excited to see the
same energy from the Sororities and Brothers
that reminds me of my last Derby Days. I am
also looking forward to raising money for the
Huntsman Cancer Institute and hope that we can
break our previous fundraising record. I am
really looking forward to having things back in
person and finally seeing all of my Brothers this
semester. 


